
Coffee with the Counselors 

Do you have questions for the counselors regarding grades, magnet info, 

high school, or just want to meet your child’s counselor for any other 

information that could benefit your child?  If so, please come visit with the 

counselors on Wednesday, January 20th at 9:00 A.M. in the library. 6th grade 

counselor, Mrs. Haynes; 7th grade counselor, Mrs. Romjue; and 8th grade 

counselor, Mr. McGee will be available to answer any questions. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

                   

 

 


